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Director’s Welcome 
 
Welcome to the Winter 2013 issue of our 
quarterly ISA Water/Wastewater Division 
newsletter.  In this issue you will meet our 
incoming 2013 board of directors, learn more 
about our upcoming symposium this summer, 
and find several technical articles. 

 
As your incoming 2013 WWID Director, it is my pleasure to 
take over the reins from our outgoing director Jon DiPietro. 
During his two year tenure, Jon helped build our division into 
what it is today. He recruited many of our key board members, 
spearheaded the launch of our new symposium website, and 
carefully guided our expansion into social media. On behalf of 
the entire division I would like to thank Jon for his hard work 
and dedication over the past two years, and I look forward to 
continuing to work with Jon in his new role as our WWID 
honors and awards chair. 
 
The year 2013 will be an exciting year for us.  It marks the 
second year of our re-invigorated WWAC symposium, and the 
first year of our newly designed WWID student scholarship 
program. We are also hard at work strengthening our ties with 
other water-oriented organizations such as the Water 
Environment Federation (WEF), American Water Works 
Association (AWWA) and the National Rural Water 
Association (NRWA). 

 
 
Our 2013 ISA Water/Wastewater and Automatic Controls 
Symposium is quickly coming together.  This year’s 
symposium is being held at the Crowne Plaza Orlando-
Universal Hotel in Orlando, Florida this coming summer on 
August 6-8, 2013.  More info at www.isawwsymposium.com. 
 
The program will feature two full days of technical speakers, a 
general reception, catered breakfast and lunches, and an 
optional plant tour.  We also round out the program with two 
optional ISA training courses: one being a 2-day in-depth 
course on cyber security, and the other a full-day course on 
flow meter selection & sizing.  We are also pleased to 
announce three invited speakers, who will be giving talks 
about cyber security, high performance HMI design, and how 
to conduct successful SCADA retrofit projects.  You can read 
more about the symposium in this newsletter.  
 
As I embark on my two year term as WWID Director, I look 
forward to continuing to forge new partnerships in our 
industry and encouraging ongoing collaborations in our sector.  
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Graham Nasby, P.Eng., PMP 
2013-2014 Director 
& Newsletter Editor 
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Calendar of WWID Events 

June 8-10, 2013 Spring Leaders Meeting 
Raleigh, North Carolina, USA 

Aug 6-8, 2013 2013 ISA Water/Wastewater and 
Automatic Controls Symposium 
Crowne-Plaza Orlando-Universal 
Hotel – Orlando, Florida, USA 

Nov 2-4, 2013 Fall Leaders Meeting 
Nashville, Tennessee, USA 




